
                                              

Shoshone Elementary 

September 3rd through 6th. 
 

 

If you have not returned your paperwork from Orientation Night, please return them 

on Tuesday, September 3rd.   

Dippin’ Dots Ice Cream is sold during Lunch on Thursdays. If you 

want your child to purchase them, please send $4 in a baggie and put it in their 

backpack so they don’t lose it.  

 

 

Monday, September 2nd, there is NO School because of Labor Day. 

Tuesday, September 3rd- Back to school. 

Open to 4th Graders- Friday, September 6th – 8 a.m. to 3p.m. 

4th Graders will explore Crates of the Moon. They have been learning about natural 

disasters, including volcanoes. Please see your child’s permission slip for all the details. 

Permission slips must be returned by September 4th. 

 

Open to 2nd, 3rd, 5th and 6th Graders- Friday, September 6th – 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Students will hike to Baker Lake. This hike is approximately 1 ½ miles each way for a total 

of 3 miles. Please see your child’s permission slip for all the details. Permission slips must 

be returned by September 4th. The first 50 students to sign up are able to attend. 

***Messages for you students must be receive by 3 p.m. in order 

to deliver them on time. Thank you for your understanding. *** 

 


